
April	Newsletter
Picture	day	for	classes	4,	5,	6	will	be	on	April	10	(Thursday)

Picture	day	for	classes	1,	2,	3,	will	be	on	April	11	(Friday)

We	ask	that	you	please	bring	your	child	in	between	8AM	to
8:30AM	on	picture	day,	so	we	can	begin	the	pictures	as	soon	as
possible.	Please	fill	out	your	picture	day	form	by	Tuesday
(April	8),	so	we	know	who	will	be	taking	photos.	If	you	have	any
questions,	please	reach	out	to	Mrs.	Barbara,	Miss	Wing,	or	me	for
any	additional	information.

April	20th	is	Easter	Sunday.
We	wish	all	our	families	who	celebrate,
a	Happy	Easter	and	hope	you	enjoy	the
day!

Center	Closed	April	21st
W.C.C.C	will	be	closed	on	April	21st.
The	staff	will	be	attending	a
Professional	Development	Day.	We
hope	that	everyone	enjoys	their	day
off.	We	will	see	you	on	Tuesday.



Weather	changes
With	the	weather	changing,	we	ask	that	you	take	some	time	to
check	your	child's	extra	clothes	in	their	cubbies	to	ensure	that	it
is	weather	appropriate.	Keeping	a	sweatshirt	for	cool/cold	days	is
always	beneficial.	We	also	ask	that	you	check	the	clothing	sizes.
The	children	are	constantly	growing,	so	we	want	to	make	sure
that	they	have	clothes	that	fit	them	comfortably.

Happening	around	the	center



We	hope	that	you	enjoy	the	month	of	April


